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(Oslo, January 20, 2021) StrongPoint ASA invites investors, analysts and journalists to the presentation of its fourth quarter

2020 financial results and a strategy update session on February 11, 2021.

It will include an update of how StrongPoint has adapted to the market developments over the past year due to the Covid-

19 pandemic and in particular on the impact this has – and continues to – on StrongPoint’s ‘double opportunity’ in the e-

commerce and in-store grocery retail technology sectors.  

The session will be conducted in English and due to the Covid-19 restrictions, will be hosted online. The full program and

registration details will be distributed closer to the event and all information will be posted on www.strongpoint.com.  

Disclaimer

This information is subject to the disclosure requirements pursuant to Section 5-12 the Norwegian Securities Trading Act.

Contacts

Hilde Horn Gilen, CFO StrongPoint ASA, +47 920 60 158, hilde.gilen@strongpoint.com

About StrongPoint

StrongPoint is driving productivity for European retailers by providing innovative, integrated technology solutions for multi-

channel retailing based on long-standing relationships with customers and partners. StrongPoint is also a leader in Labels

for customers in Norway and Sweden. StrongPoint offers best-in-class service and consultancy expertise through its team of

460 employees in Norway, Sweden, the Baltics and Spain. StrongPoint is headquartered in Rælingen, Norway, and listed on

the Oslo Stock Exchange (ticker: STRO).
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